[image: image1.jpg]


Class Eight
                                                                                 
      Friday 6th November 2015
Project 
For your next homework project, you must imagine you are an astronaut and you’ve landed a spacecraft on a new planet.
 
We would like you to write a short story about your adventure from your perspective. Please try to describe what you saw, heard, smelt and touched. Think carefully about whether any people, animals or plants were there and any other exciting details the reader needs to know about.
 
As usual, this homework project will last two weeks so please have your stories ready to bring in on Friday 20th November.
Reading
Please keep filling in your Reading Record, ensuring you write at least one comment a week. 
Spelling

On Monday we looked at some words from the Year 5 / 6 word list. Please can you create your own word-search using the words from your spellings list and learn the spellings for the next session. Test your word-search out on somebody at home and bring it back on Monday 9th November.
Maths
Next week we are going to simplify fractions and add and subtract proper fractions and mixed numbers.
English
We are going to explore the features of narrative writing in further detail next week.
Other Notes.
On Wednesday morning, Class 8 and 9 will take part in HGV Road safety training.

We are very excited to have an inflatable planetarium, the Cosmodome, in school on Friday. This will be a great experience for all the children at Park Grove!

Please remember to bring in a donation for the Poppy Appeal 2015. 

Also on Friday it is Children in Need day – bring a donation and wear pyjamas!
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